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PHONE:  Primary Center 259-7700 ~ Intermediate Center 259-2300 ~ 4th & 5th Grade Center 259-6850 ~ Middle School 259-0044 

CORRESPONDENCE: 350 Tatonka Terrace  The Villages  FL  32162 

Email Allison.Nave@tvcs.org 

 

 

 
 

 

Guidelines for Observing Extra-Curricular Activities 
 
 

We are happy to provide a wide variety of extra-curricular activities for our students.  We 
understand that parents are interested in seeing what progress their children are making while 
developing these new talents, hobbies and skills.  For this reason, we have established a 
consistent routine with our aftercare activities, just as we do during the school day.  For parents 
wishing to view their child’s extra-curricular activities, we respectfully request that the following 
guidelines be observed so we can safely ensure the best experience for all parties involved. 

 
 Park in the designated lot at the building where your child’s activity is located. 

 Sign in at the office and get a Visitor’s sticker to wear while in the building.  

 Stay clear of student traffic flow in the hallways and aftercare classes.  

 Arrive at the activity area at the time it is scheduled to begin.  

 Allow your child to be included in attendance taking for the activity. 

 Sit in the designated area to view the activity, as directed by the instructor.  

 Demonstrate our Core Values and sportsmanship while viewing the activity. 

 Be sensitive to the fact that the presence of unknown adults can be upsetting for  

 some children who do not understand why their parents cannot attend. 

 Recognize that children often behave differently in front of their parent or other  
        adults, which can be disruptive and can make conducting the class difficult.  

 Supervise siblings and other spectators in your party at all times. 

 Return to the office immediately following the activity. 

 Sign your student out at the Buffalo Adventures window before leaving.  

 Be sure to check our school website for special programs, exhibits and recitals that 
        will take place during the school year to showcase what your children have learned. 

 
 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 
We look forward to serving your family this year. 
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